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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next  meeting  will  be  Monday evening,  November  14,  at  the  Centerville  Senior
Center.  Dinner begins at 6:30 pm.  Our program will be presented by Peter Zaleski.

Lions learn about Richmond Civic Theatre

Jason Blunk, President of the Board for Richmond Civic
Theater and Bonnie Miller, Office Manager for the theater,
spoke to members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday
evening, Oct. 24th.

This is Civic Theater's 76th year of production. Christmas
Story, the Musical, will be their December play. The first
play was "Our Town" in 1941. The dinner meeting was
held at the Senior Center.

Lions host annual Halloween Party

The  Centerville  Lions  Club  has  hosted  the
Community Halloween Party for over 60 years.
This year's  event  was held Monday evening,
October  31st  at  the  Centerville  Elementary
gymnasium.  Around  100  children  and  adults
attended.

Many came in costume and all received a gift
Prizes were awarded to winners. Games were
played  and all  took  part  in  the  popular  cake
walk.  Refreshments were also served.

Several Leo Club members from Centerville High School assisted Lions Anne and Joe
Elstro,  Jim  Howell,  Jim  Resh,  Paul  Elstro,  Tim  McConaha,  Dennis  Stephen,  Phil
Stevenson and Ty Farmer.

 Future meetings and events

November 14 – Dinner meeting with program presented by Peter Zaleski
November 28 – Dinner meeting with program

December 12 – Christmas Banquet
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